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I am a general practitioner in inner Melbourne and have practiced as a solo GP for 32 years.
In the main when it is feasible patients I have looked after to the end of their life have died
peacefully at home.
We have excellent services that could be further improved.
As with any legislation there is always a tendency by some to push the boundaries.
I have decided to write to you to bring to your attention one such area that may help the
deliberations of the inquiry.

http://www.newyorker.com/magazine/2015/06/22/the-death-treatment#

Kind regards
Dr Raymond Martyres
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